
Do you have questions about your child’s educational 
services during the COVID-19 Pandemic? 

  
Does your child have an Individualized Education Plan 
(IEP) or 504 Plan? Have your child’s services been re-
duced or altered while schools are closed to in-person 

learning? 
  

Does your child need additional support to participate in 
online or distance learning? 

 
Has your child been suspended or excluded from 

school?  
  

If you answered YES to any of these questions or have 
other education-related concerns,  

the Native American Disability Law Center  
may be able to help you. 

 
Call Benita McKerry, Intake Specialist at (505) 635 

9926 Monday-Thursday 8:00 am to 6:00 pm 

  
 

905 W. Apache St.  
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 
Phone: 505-566-5880 
Toll Free: 800-862-7271 

The Native American Disability Law Center is a non-profit organization that 

serves Native Americans with disabilities 

Visit our Website: 
www.nativedisabilitylaw.org 


